Rebecca MacDonagh

From: Casey, Jacqueline (DCS) < Jacqueline.Casey@sa.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 5 April 2016 4:09 PM

To: Rebecca MacDonagh

Cc: Reynolds, Michael (DCS - Custodial)

Subject: Request for contact details for SA prisons

Dear Rebecca.

I refer to your email of 4 April 2016 to the South Australian Department for Correctional Services in which you have requested contact details of prison managers in order to discuss service delivery options specific to each facility for the 2016 election.

Your correspondence was forwarded to the Chief Executive and he has asked that I reply to you directly on his behalf.

To discuss arrangements <u>for all SA prison sites</u> in the first instance please contact the Department's Director Safety and Security Services Unit as follows:

Mike Reynolds Director Safety and Security Services Unit Statewide Operations Agency Security Advisor Department for Correctional Services

Email: Michael.Reynolds@sa.gov.au

Phone: 08 8226 9060 Fax: 08 8231 2465

Regards, Jacqui Casey

Director Governance and Executive Support Governance and Executive Support Department for Correctional Services

Government of South Australia

Tel: 822**6 9083** Fax: 8226 9226

jacqueline.casey@sa.gov.au



This e-mail may contain confidential information, which also may be legally privileged. Only the intended recipient(s) may access, use, distribute or copy this e-mail. If this e-mail is received in error, please inform the sender by return e-mail and delete the original. If there are doubts about the validity of this message, please contact the sender by telephone. It is the recipient's responsibility to check the e-mail and any attached files for viruses.